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IIMA’s Seventh batch of PGPX inaugurated 
 

 

IIMA, April 09, 2012: The Seventh batch of IIMA’s PGPX (2012-13) One Year 

Post-Graduate Programme in Management for Executives was inaugurated on 

April 8, 2012 by Prof. Samir K Barua, Director, Indian Institute of Management 

Ahmedabad (IIMA). Eighty Five students have joined PGPX 2012-13 batch from 

a large application pool and after an elaborate selection process. Incoming 

students, their family members, and the IIMA faculty members attended the 

inauguration.  

 

The batch has an impressive profile with average GMAT score of 717, average 

age of around 34 years, average total work experience of 10.5 years and 

average international work experience of about 3 years. 

 

For more details on PGPX visit: 

http://www.iimahd.ernet.in/programmes/pgpx/programme.html 

 
 


